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I strongly oppose HB3075, HB3075-1, and measure 114. I firmly believe this is an 

infringement of the rights of the citizens of Oregon. HB3075, HB3075-1, and measure 

114 will not deter criminals or stop criminals from obtaining firearms whether legally 

or illegally. HB3075, HB3075-1 and measure 114 are a complete waste of taxpayers' 

money and illegitimate use of law enforcement resources and will only hinder those 

responsible gun owners from obtaining a right our government and the state of 

Oregon swore to protect. I believe this is an overreach of government and absurd use 

of taxpayer's time and money.  


